
Hi there,  
I'm writing dis mail regarding to the new visa capping bill.  
I do believe the department has considered carefully about this new legislation and this 
change will make Australia a better country. Because the nation can get advantage from the 
new immigration policy. But my point of view is to make this policy more reasonable, would 
you please consider some applicants who already lodged their applications, and have been 
waiting for a long time. They had no idea about this change when they lodged the 
applications. Maybe it's better to set up a date, after that date, the capping bill can be applied.  
  
one of my friend, she loged the application last year, and now she feels frustrated. Because 
her application might be capped. She is a nice person and really loves Australia. She thinks 
Australia is the best lucky country, and the government always looks after people, even 
overseas students are looked after well. She really wants to be a part of this proud nation. 
Would you please consider of people like my friend, who already lodged the applications, 
and really love Australia.  
  
Thank for your time, and appreciate your patient. 
  
Regards 
 


